Dear Business Partners,

our office will be closed from 9th April until 14th April 2020.

Please contact us during this time via info@fsp-tech.de.

The goods acceptance point works as usual on 9th April and 14th April.

We will be back at 15th April 2020.

We wish you happy Easter holidays.

Your FSP-Tech team



